
Minutes 
Site Visit Kensington Town Hall 

Parking Lot 
September 22, 2014 

 
 

Attendance: 
Norman DeBoisbriand 
Peter Merrill  
Bob Wadleigh 
David Buxton 
 
A review of the site (parking lot) was conducted and various measurements were taken to see if 
a double wide trailer could be sited. It was determined that the site was large enough to 
accommodate a double wide. A motion was made by Norman DeBoisbriand to contact well 
companies to get a bid on bringing water to the temp site from the Town Hall. The motion was 
seconded by Peter Merrill and a vote was taken with all in favor. A second motion was made by 
Peter Merrill to contact Peter Landry to secure an approval from the State to put in a holding 
tank for the septic. The motion was seconded by Bob Wadleigh and a vote was taken with all in 
favor. It was agreed on by the selectman that Norman would make the contacts.  A motion was 
made by Norman to adjourn the meeting it was seconded by Peter Merrill; a vote was taken with 
all in favor. 


